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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-724-2135

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

November 30, 2018

Via Electronic Malt and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. BE 17-136
Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.
On-Bill Financing Tariff

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., and pursuant to Puc

1605.02, enclosed for filing in the above docket please find three copies ofclean versions of

Original Page 97A, which are tariffpages that implement an on-bill financing option for the

Company’s gas customers. A redlined version is not provided because all ofthis language and

Pate 97A itself are all new.

The support for this new tariff can be found in the Update Plan filed in September2018,

and the language is similar to that currently in effect for Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric)

Corp.

The Company proposes a January 1 , 20 1 9, effective date and respectfully seeks

Commission approval before then.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

1Wtk%az
Michael J. Sheehan
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